Llopd's Register of Shipping,
74y Fenchurch Street, E:.C.q'

Enclosure.

28th April, 1938,

Dear 8irs,

I return herewith one copy of the plan,
forwarded with your letter of the 23rd instant, of electrical
equipment proposed by Masérs. Bartram & Sons for their
Yard Noe. 279, and Trhave to inform you that this plan will
be approved provided the installation be as shown and amended
thereon, and to your satisfaction, and the remaining
requirements of the Rules for Electrical Equipment be

complied with,
It is noted fraom plan No. 246, approved

in my letter of the 23rd instant, that two 10 Kw., 110 volt

generators will be installed, and I have to point out that
the connection of the 100 amp., double pole changeover main
switch, as shown in the connection diagram, is not correct,
and has therefore been amended.

I may add it is recommended that the
earth lamps be mounted side by side to facilitate comparison

of brilliasnce.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

SUNDERLAND
Secretary.




